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Carolina Power & Light Company

L SEP 271984 SERIAL: ~ NLS-84-417

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: .Mr. D. B. Vassallo, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT,. UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 & 50-324/ LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 & DPR-62
ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM VOLTAGES

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

By letter dated August 30, 1984 (Seria. No. NLS-84-363), Carolina Power &
Light Company submitted a revised voltage drop study for the Brunswick Steam
Electric Plant, Unit Nos. I and 2. Subsequent to this submittal, it was

discovered that Appendix B of the 4160/480 Auxiliary Electrical Distribution
. System Study was inadvertently deleted during the process of duplication.
Enclosed please find a complete copy of the corrected 4160/480 volt system
study. Carolina Power & Light Company regrets any inconvenience this may have
caused.

Should you have.any questions concerning this matter, please contact
Mr. John S. Dietrich at (919) 836-6154.

Yours very truly,
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Nuclear Licensing Section

,

MAT /pgp (608 MAT)

Attachments

.cc: Mr. D. O. Myers (NRC-BNP)
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly (NRC-RII)
Mr. M. Grotenhuis (NRC) r
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